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THORVERTON PRE-SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2011

www.thorvertonpreschool.btck.co.uk
New Telephone number: 01392 861707

The children have been enjoying a variety of activities so far this half term, with making pumpkin pictures and rockets for Halloween and Guy Fawkes. There are plenty  more festive activities ahead too as Christmas fast approaches.

Dates for your diary: 

1. Christmas craft evening Monday 5th December

2. Trip to Chapel Monday 12th December

3. Pennywell trip  Wednesday 14th December. Please see sign up poster at pre-school

4. School/Pre-school Christmas Fayre Friday 16th December

5. Term Ends: 16 Dec

6. New term starts Monday 10th January










Parent Partnership Project


We are hoping to take part in a Parent Partnership Project run by Crediton Children’s Centre next year.





Please look out for more information next term





Christmas Trip to Pennywell. 





This is an opportunity for your children to get into the Christmas spirit, meet Father Christmas (and receive a present from him) and take part in a Christmas Nativity play in the wonderful setting of Pennywell Farm.





The trip will take place on Wednesday December 14th.  Please sign up on the list posted on the door at Pre-school.


We will be driving this year which means that you can stay on longer if you wish. We will leave pre-school at 10.30, with a children’s nativity show booked for 12.30  Please bring a packed lunch and warm clothing.











Christmas Gifts made by the Children and wreaths and table decorations made at the craft evening will be sold at the Christmas Fayre to be held in the school hall at 2pm on Friday 16thth December.


There will also be opportunities to purchase gifts made by the children at Pre-School during the last week of term (12th – 16th December)





REMINDERS 





During BAD WEATHER


For information on Pre-School Closure please visit our website (above) or tune in to Heart Radio station 96-107, www.heart.co.uk





MORNING SESSIONS


9:15am – 11:45am





LUNCH CLUBS 


Mon, Tues, Wed & Thurs


11:45am – 12:45pm





AFTERNOON SESSIONS


Mon and Thurs


12:45pm – 3:15pm








CHILLY DAYS! 


Please make sure your children are warmly dressed, and that they bring coats to pre-school sessions. 








PRE-SCHOOL 


T-SHIRTS & SWEATSHIRTS


Available from Pre-School for £4.50 and £7





RAG BAG FUNDRAISING





We will soon be collecting old clothes and materials to raise funds for pre-school, so start clearing out and look out for the collection bags being handed out at Pre-school.








CHRISTMAS CRAFT EVENING Monday 12th December


We will be holding a fundraising craft evening, so please spread the word far and wide and encourage lots of people to come along and get into the Christmas spirit with an evening of  craft including Christmas wreaths, table centers and more


Tickets £5 available from Keeley or Faye, or ask a member of staff.  Tickets include Mulled wine and a mince pie, and direction to make your Christmas crafts .





Oasis and table center holders may be purchased on the night. Please bring along any ivy/holly/greenery and ribbons.  There will also be a chance to purchase wreaths and decorations at the School Christmas fayre on 16th December








Lunch Clubs





School lunches: Price increase to £2.15 Please see the menu on the pre-school board if you would like to select a freshly prepared meal for your child. Order and pay on a daily basis please.





Packed lunches: Don’t forget to include an icepack to keep lunches fresh. Please remember our healthy eating policy and avoid sending sweets and chocolate for your child.





LEARNING THEMES…





This half term the children are learning about The changes that take place during Autumn, hibernation and as Christmas approaches the focus will turn towards this exciting festival. Please have a look at the noticeboard for exciting ideas of ways in which you can explore these topics further with your child at home.





Last call for completed parent questionnaires to be returned in the box in the foyer at pre-school by the end of Tuesday 22nd November please.





Please ensure the pre-school door is properly closed on leaving and that the school gate is also firmly closed. 


Whilst waiting outside the pre-chool building, please ensure children are supervised, especially on the play equipment and around the sensory garden – children are not permitted to play with the fountain. Thank you. 








CHRISTMAS HAMPER


Please bring in any donations you may have for the Christmas Hamper . 


All contributions gratefully received





 DON’T FORGET…Easy fundraising 


If you buy anything on-line from places such as John Lewis, Argos, Amazon, Boots, Boden, Toys R Us etc, please register with: � HYPERLINK "http://www.easyfundraiser.org.uk" ��www.easyfundraiser.org.uk� and up to 15% will be donated to Pre-School. Just choose Thorverton Pre-School as your cause and Buy, Buy, Buy!





Old Printer Cartridges


We have signed up to a printer cartridge recycling scheme to raise money. The scheme cannot take Epson, Brother or toner cartridges but all others. Please hand used cartridges to pre-school staff.











